Pabid Evangelical Lutheran & hureh

300 GROVEPORT ROAD
CANAL WINCHESTER, CHIO 43110  Phone: 837-7041
FRED KLOPFER, Pastor

July 26, 1978

Bunn-Minnick Company
953 Harrisan Avenue
Columbus, Ohio 43201

Dear Mr. Minnick:

This is a belated acknowledgement of the excellent workmanship
and skills used by your organization in reconditioning, enlarging
and installing the pipe organ in our new church. I know persanally
of the difficult conditions of upgrading ocur old organ equioment,
adding new eguipment and modernizing the controls., The resulting
new organ, as wWe think of it, has served us with ocutstanding gquality
aof performance. From the time of the ocrgan recital on dedicatian
day, Sunday, February 22, 1276, to today we have bean completely
satisfied with the organ.

Best wishes to vou and vour company upon your Open House
abhservance.

Gincerely,

/LL/MM J[ n’}é'é/ 2

Dean L. Garber, Chairman
Building Committes



